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Mr. President, 

My delegation welcomes the delegation of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela and appreciates for its presentation of a comprehensive and informative second national report. 

Venezuela has made strenuous efforts for the promotion and protection of human rights since the 1st cycle of UPR through implementation of many recommendations it received and has now embarked on implementing the National Human Rights Plan 2016-2019, which is commendable. 

While extending our solidarity with the government and people of Venezuela in their struggle to defend national sovereignty, preserve peace and stability, guarantee democratic institutions and protect and promote the human rights of Venezuelan people, rejecting all kinds of foreign interference, my delegation recommends the following:

1. to step up efforts to guarantee national food production and promote urban and family agriculture to achieve food sovereignty, 

2. to continue implementing the recommendations of the national consultation on quality education. 
3. to share experience for eliminating illiteracy throughout the country. 
Thank you. 

